Subject: Re: Fwd: Normandie and 7th Trash Receptacle

From: Leo Martinez

Date: 09/28/2016 01:51 PM

To: Michael Solis

CC: Arman Martirossian <arman.martirossian@lacity.org>, Robert Sosa <robert.sosa@lacity.org>, Daniel McKay
<daniel.mckay@Iacity.org>, Lloyd Gaines <lloyd.gaines@Ilacity.org>, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com>

Mike what is the current frequency of collection?

On Wed, Sep 28, 2016 at 1:49 PM, Michael Solis <michael.solis@lacity.org> wrote:
These 2 stops have been collected and | will follow up on adjusting collection frequency.

On Sep 28,2016 1:12 PM, "Michael Solis" <michael.solis@lacity.org> wrote:

These 2 stops have just been collected.
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